Operation Alec

Dear elders of our community,

I'm sure you're all struggling through this difficult time. But don't worry! Everything's going to be okay. Once a few more weeks have passed, everyone will be allowed outside to see their friends and you'll all be able to do your shopping without worrying about stock hoarders. I know it's difficult to constantly hear about how many people's lives have been taken away because of the coronavirus, but you're all going to be fine. All you have to do is follow what the government is saying and that'll give you less of a risk of getting the virus. I know it gets tiring after a while but we're all in this together as a community and I know we can all do this. We can all do this! We can beat this virus! If you're worried about a friend or family member, don't be. They're in expert medical care if they are ill. Stay positive! The world has enough stress and worry without you all worrying about friends and family, so you have to stay positive during this difficult time. It will get better, I promise. We all just have to wait for a vaccination to develop against the coronavirus. So you can sort of get what I'm trying to say here...stay positive and it will all be okay!

Yours sincerely,